
BOARD OF SELECTMEN AND SEWER COMMISIONER’S MEETING

Town Meeting April 6, 2015

Acton-Boxborough Regional High School

Faculty Dining Room 126N

Regular Meeting 6:00 PM

Present: Mike Gowing, Katie Green, Janet Adachi, Peter Berry, Franny Osman, Town Manager Steven

Ledoux. Lisa Tomyl, Recording Secretary

Chairman Gowing opened the meeting at 6:06 p.m.

Citizens’ Concerns

None

Chairman’s Update and Operational Update:

None

Public Hearings and Appointments

None

Selectmen’s Business

Board to Consider Mike Gowing to Continue on as Town Representative for Regional

Transportation Advisory Council and Lowell Regional Transit Authority- Ms. Adachi moved to approve,
Ms. Green seconded. 4 Ayes (Mr. Gowing recused).

Warrant Article Discussion Multiple Articles were generally discussed regarding what to expect
with attendance and voter turnout. No motion on any votes. Topics discussed were Acton-Boxborough
Regional High School Budget, Operating Budget, Local Meals Tax, Transportation, and Stabilization
Funds.

Selectmen’s Reports:

None

Consent Agenda

Ms. Adachi moved to approve consent items 3-16, Mr. Berry seconded. All Ayes.

Ms. Adachi moved to approve item 17, Ms. Osman seconded, All Ayes.
Meeting Adjourned to Town Meeting at 7:00 PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa TomyRecordingetary erry, clerk


